
 CRÍOCHA CALLAN PASTORAL AREA 
THE PARISH OF INAGH/KILNAMONA 

PARISH OFFICE: 085 2315709 Email:parishofficeik@gmail.com 
HOURS: Mon.-Fri. 10am-1:30pm Inagh-Kilnamona Parish Facebook 

Priest: Fr. Martin Shanahan 087 7486935 Email:ardabothair@yahoo.ie 
            Fr. Sean Sexton 087 2621884 Email:frsean@eircom.net 
            Fr. Donagh O’Meara 087 2322140 065 7087012 
            Fr. Martin Blake 087 6720287 
Inagh: Sat. 18th 7:30pm  
     Mon. 20th 9:30am  Tue. 21st 9:30am Wed. 22nd 9:30am 
     Thurs. 23rd 9:30am  Fri. 24th 9:30am 
      Sat. 25th  7:30pm July Anniversaries 
                                         Confessions available 
                                  Before and after all Masses 
Kilnamona:  Sun.  19th 11:00am 
                   Mon.  20th  9:30am  Tue. 21st 9:30am 
                   Wed. 22nd  9:30am  Thurs. 23rd 9:30am Fri. 24th 9:30am 
                   Sun.  26th 11:00am  July Anniversaries       
Cloonanaha: Sun. 19th 9:00am 
                     Sun. 26th 9:00am July Anniversaries  
 CONFIRMATION DATES: 
 Cloonanaha: Sunday 23rd  August 11:00am 
 CONGRATULATIONS: To Inagh & Kilnamona Children on their Confirmation.  
 Kilnamona celebrated on July 5th and Inagh Celebrated on 12th July. 

  PRAY FOR: Michael Joe Hehir, Inagh. Mass & Burial took place in Kilmaley. 
  May He Rest In Peace 
JULY ANNIVERSARIES        AUGUST ANNIVERSARIES 
Inagh: Sat. 25th @7:30pm     Inagh: Sat. 29th @7:30pm 
Cloonanaha:26th @9:00am     Cloonanaha: Sun. 30th @9am 
Kilnamona: 26th @11:00am    Kilnamona:  Sun. 30th @11am 
DANCE ATTACK STAGE ACADEMY IN KILNAMONA COMMUNITY CENTRE: 
Will be running combined dance, singing and drama classes.  Registration day in 
August.  Every Tuesday from September 2:00-3:00p for junior/senior infants 
and 3:00pm-4:00pm for 1st class up.  Please contact Yvonne for more 
information or to book your child on 086 8059074 or 
Yvonne@danceattackstudio.com  
THANKS TO ANN & DENIS BARRY: For Donating the Chair for the Church in 
Inagh.   
SUMMER E-FESTIVAL 14TH -16TH AUGUST 2020:  Register Free 
www.youth2000.ie  
YOUR PARISH CHURCH NEEDS YOU: I am looking for Church Stewards We 
would welcome people to volunteer their time to help with stewarding, cleaning 
and other essential ministries to ensure that when we all return to mass it will be 
a safe place for everyone.  If you are willing to help, please contact Fr. Martin on 
087 7486935 for Inagh & Cloonanaha Church and Fr. Sean on 087 2621884 for 
Kilnamona Church.  

GAA LOTTO: Jackpot One 10,16,28,30.  No Winner. Jackpot Two: 
4,6,19,24. No Winner. €40 Winners – John Crawford, Cloonanaha.  Oliver 
Leyden, Maurices Mills.  Teresa O’Rourke, Inagh.  Ciara O’Connor, Kylea.  
Michaela Wynne, Inagh.   Next week’s Jackpots are €10,000 & €2,600 on 
20/07/2020 
Thank you again for your continued support of Inagh-Kilnamona.   
https://play.clubforce.com/play_newa.asp?ll_id=2279#Anchor 
JULY ANNIVERSARIES        AUGUST ANNIVERSARIES 
Inagh: Sat. 25th @7:30pm     Inagh: Sat. 29th @7:30pm 
Cloonanaha:26th @9:00am     Cloonanaha: Sun. 30th @9am 
Kilnamona: 26th @11:00am    Kilnamona:  Sun. 30th @11am 
CÉAD FÁILTE- WE’VE MISSED EACH OTHER- A Message from Bishop 
Fintan and the Diocesan Pastoral Council  
Dear Friends what strange times we find ourselves living in.  An invisible 
virus has changed our world and our lives.  We don’t shake hands.  We 
keep our distance.  For many weeks, we were unable to visit relatives and 
friends, including those who were sick or vulnerable.  Grandparents and 
grandchildren missed each other.  Children missed their friends and 
teachers.  We’ve missed being together as Christian communities.  
It’s our nature as a Church to gather.  This is what we do.  It’s who we are.  
Like the early Christians, we gather on Sundays knowing the Risen Christ is 
present among us when we gather in His name.  We thank our priests and 
lay people for their work during the lockdown, finding creative ways to 
make the Mass available at home through local radio, Facebook and 
webcams.  But we have missed coming together as community to celebrate 
the Eucharist.  So, it is good for us to gather, even with limitations o 
numbers.  We can now look towards future community gatherings, to 
celebrate the Eucharist, baptism, First Holy Communion, Confirmation, 
weddings and to remember our dead.  
Despite the difficulties we’ve lived through, there is a lot to be grateful for. 
We owe so much to our health care workers and to those who kept all 
essential services going.  We thank the Lord for the goodness of so many 
generous, brave people who have given so much, often putting themselves 
and their families at risk.  They are the face of Christ for us  Times of crisis 
brings out the best in people.  People have stayed at home and stayed 
apart because it save lives and lessens suffering.  All age groups, young 
and old, have shown that they care for each other.  We acknowledge the 
collaboration of many people across the Diocese who have prepared our 
churches so that we can come together safely.   
All of that is in the Future.  For now, we must continue to care for and 
support each other.  As Christian communities, let us keep reaching out to 
each other, and to our neighbours, with encouragement, with practical help 
and with prayer.  And let us remember: “the Church does not close, only 
the building closes; because we are the Church, the living body of Christ, 
and we are everywhere’ (If you would like to view the full document please 
see Inagh-Kilnamona Parish Facebook.   
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